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NOTICE 

 

The Department of Computer Science is pleased to announce a 10-day seminar on "Discipline 

Strategy for Effective Living" exclusively for computer students. The seminar will be held from 31st 

January 2025 to 11th February 2025 at the Computer Lab. 

The seminar will be conducted by Mr. Bharat Bhushan, an expert in personal development and 

professional effectiveness. It aims to equip students with essential skills and strategies to enhance 

success and effectiveness in both personal and professional life. 
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